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16 April 2013

Dear Mr. Nihei,

I write with reference to your letter dated 21 March 2013, regarding no-cost extensions
for the following three projects in Libya, funded by the Japan-UNDP Partnership Fund:

o Early recovery to sustain humanitarian gains and ensuring transition to
recovery in Libya;

e Libya strengthening Resident Coordinator Office capacities for effective
positioning of the UNCT post-conflict recovery planning;

» Support to Trapsitional Governance Structure

In this regard, I would like to inform you that the Government of Japan has approved
the request to extend these projects to 31 March 2014. UNDP is expected to make every effort
to complete these projects by the new end date.

In addition, the Government of Japan reminds UNDP to submit final project reports,
including a financial report, upon completion of each project.

I thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Siricerely,
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Yasuaki Momita
First Secretary

Mr. Naoki Nihei

UNDP-JICA/Japan Collaboration Advisor
Bureau for External Relations and Advocacy
United Nations Development Program

New York, NY 10017



